
MONTEREY COUNTY 
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY – PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Date: March 14, 2007 
  

To: Planning Commission  Attention: Carol Allen 
  

From: Craig Spencer (Planner) 
  

Subject: Request for Continuance 
  

 
 
Staff would like to request a continuance for the Khourie residence (PLN060533) due to unforeseen 
complications, until further notice. 
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Craig W. Spencer 
Resource Management Agency-Planning Dept 
County of Monterey 
Phone: (831) 755-5233 
E-mail: spencerc@co.monterey.ca.us 
 
 
 
 
 
 


